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National Alliance for Partnerships in Equity Elects Executive Committee for FY 2013 
 
As the 2013 fiscal year gets underway the National Alliance for Partnerships in Equity 
(NAPE) is proud to announce the individuals who will be serving as officers on the 
Executive Committee. NAPE is a consortium of state agencies and affiliates who have 
joined forces to work collaboratively to promote equity in education and workforce 
development, including career and technical education. NAPE’s membership is 
committed to the creation of equitable classrooms and workplaces where there are no 
barriers to opportunities.  
 
The members of the NAPE Executive Committee for FY2013 include: 
 
Past-President, Jeanette Thomas, Equity & Perkins Consultant, Iowa Department of 
Education;  
 
President,  Francine Shuman, Director of Special Populations/Program, Technical 
College System of Georgia; 
 
President-Elect, Tasha Kawamata Ryan, Marketing Specialist, Hawaii State CTE Office; 
 
Treasurer, Debra Huber, Administrator, Education Equity and Priv. Post Secondary 
Institution, North Dakota State Board for Vocational and Technical Education; 
 
Members at Large:  
Nancy Mitchell, LINK Coordinator, Otero Junior College; 
 
Teresa Boyer, Director, Education and Career Development Research, Rutgers, The 
State University of NJ;  
 
Bill Hatch, Consultant, Special Populations and Equity, North Carolina Department of 
Public Instruction; 
 
Kristi Enger, Career Guidance and Special Projects Coordinator, Idaho Division of 
Professional – Tech Ed;  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
CTEEC Representative: 
Eva Scates Winston, Equity and Collaboration Specialist, Minnesota State Colleges and 
Universities; 

 
Monica Marsh, Butler Technology Center, D. Russell Lee Career Technology Center 
 
 
 
These individuals represent true equity professionals. As dedicated volunteers 
providing service to their professional organization these individuals have the 
opportunity to shape national policy and programs affecting the success of special 
population students across the country. NAPE looks forward to another successful year 
under this team of exceptional leaders. 
 
 
For more information about the National Alliance for Partnerships in Equity go to 
www.napequity.org or contact Mimi Lufkin, CEO at 610-593-8038. 
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